
Match v Derbyshire at Nuneaton Golf Club 1st August 
 
The rearranged match v Derbyshire took place on the 1 August at Nuneaton Golf Club, Past 
Captain Roy welcomed us and the rain that threatened for most of the day didn’t really 
arrive unCl we were all safely ensconced in the club house. 
 
The golf course was in fine order, firm, fast, but true greens made it a challenging round. 
 
The Captain of Derbyshire Past Captains paid rich tribute to the quality of the course and the 
excellence of the catering which we all enjoyed. He also announced that the 4½ to 3½ 
victory for Warwickshire was their first defeat of the season, Captain Pielow purred with 
saCsfacCon. 
 
Rearranged fixtures are never easy to organize in the midst of a busy season and my special 
thanks go to Nuneaton and Warwickshire Past captain Mick Wood whose help was 
invaluable. 
 
John Loynton 
Match Secretary 


